

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 15, 2005

Tisha Anderson 4845 N. 58th Street Milwaukee, WI 53218

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Anderson:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 2, 2005 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050814



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Narinder P. Singh 2518 West Wisconsin Avenue, No. 201 Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on November 2, 2005 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 2, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied based upon nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 15, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Nayes to deny your public passenger driver license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Very trally yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division MPD Department of Revenue File Copy



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 15, 2005

Harjeet Singh 8841B N. Swan Rd. Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 2, 2005, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050814



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 15, 2005

Steve A. Pryce 8937 North 87th Court Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Pryce:

This is to notify you that on November 2, 2005 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 2, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied based upon nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 15, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Nayes to deny your public passenger driver license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Very truly yours

RONALD D. LEC

City Clerk

cc;

License Division MPD Department of Revenue File Copy



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

November 15, 2005

Vladislav Osipyan 1945 Cedar Street Grafton, WI 53024

Dear Mr. Osipyan:

This is to notify you that on November 2, 2005 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension.

On November 2, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a twenty (20) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 15, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee and your objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Nayes to renew your public passenger driver license with a twenty (20) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect between the action of the Common Council on November 15, 2005 through midnight, December 4, 2005.

7 7 1915 3041.5

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

ee:

License Division MPD Department of Revenue File Copy



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 15, 2005

Joseph K. Edwards 6726 N. 77th Street Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Edwards:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 2, 2005, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050814



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Anthony Brown 9580 West Fond du Lac Avenue, No. 20 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to notify you that on November 2, 2005 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 2, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied based upon nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 15, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Nayes to deny your public passenger driver license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

177

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

Department of Revenue

File Copy